
From:                                         Gungle, Ashley
Sent:                                           Friday, June 22, 2012 3:10 PM
To:                                               Ramaiya, Jarrett
Subject:                                     Tierra Del Sol Solar
 
Jarrett,
 
I spoke with Pat regarding Tierra Del Sol Solar and let him know our concerns with the offsite impacts not being identified at this
time, as well as our concerns that their current project description is proposing overhead transmission. 
 
Pat will be sending me a map showing some potential routes that they are looking at and assured me that the next submittal
will have the route included and analyzed in all technical studies.  He says that they will be providing a 120-foot ROW and
where possible will avoid any significant cultural and bio impacts.  This would be a large enough ROW to accommodate
undergrounding should they not be allowed to overhead the lines.  He acknowledged that they would probably need to
underground but they’re waiting on the BOS decision for Tule.
 
Pat will be providing me with an email acknowledging that lack of analysis of the offsite impacts with this submittal may lead to
additional iterations and costs and a delayed processing schedule and that they wish to proceed with this risk.  If I do not have
his email in my mailbox first thing Monday, I will provide an email summarizing our conversation today.
 
Have a good weekend,
 
Ashley
 
 


